
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, March 17, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Shepherd’s Pie  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today    

 

 

1. Attention all Speech Team performers! Mr. Ingwersen is holding an all-Speech Team 

meeting in his room today after school to discuss details of Saturday’s Speech and 

Drama Festival and to give performers a chance to perform in front of a small audience – 

if they choose. If you are already meeting with your coach after school, just check in with 

Mr. Ingwersen first. If you can’t make it, be sure to see Mr. Ingwersen briefly whenever 

you get a chance.  
 

2. Attention all soccer players! 

There will be an informational meeting next Tuesday, March 22nd, right after school in 

the small gym.  This meeting will go until 4:00- the late bus will be available to take you 

home.  If you plan to play soccer, you must attend this meeting to get details regarding 

the upcoming season.  Soccer practice will officially start on Monday, April 4th.  Please 

be at this meeting to get all paperwork you need in order to be ready to practice on April 

4th.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Ray. 

 

3. Attention boys trying out for volleyball! 

Tryouts will be held next Tuesday, March 22nd right after school in the big gym.  Tryouts 

will run until 5:30 so please make arrangements for transportation.  You must get a tryout 

packet from Mrs. Ray prior to March 22nd so you have all forms filled out by a 

parent/guardian before tryouts.  Please see Mrs. Ray with any questions. 

 

4. Attention all girls trying out for softball… 

There will be an informational meeting on Monday, March 21st in the small gym and 

tryouts will be held on Tuesday, March 22nd.  Please attend the meeting to get important 

tryout information and paperwork.  The meeting will run until 4:00.  If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Ray. 

 

5. This Saturday, the District 105 Speech Team will be performing here at Gurrie in the 

West 40 Speech and Drama Festival. We have limited space for staff and students to 

attend to cheer on our performers, but if you would like to attend on Saturday morning, 

see Mr. Ingwersen for more details. In the meantime, share your encouragement and best 

wishes for our all of our performers who will represent District 105 on Saturday: Kate 

Seiple, Lizzie Echeverria, Mary Sandman, Nolan Fey, Luca Paganis, Mireya Brkic, 

Brandon Harris, Paula Calderon-Padilla, Lola Babinski, Eddie Enriquez, Eleanor 

Harmount, Louise Kallemeyn, and Violet Quinn. You’re going to crush it, Gurrie! 

 

6. Next week, Gurrie will have a Spirit Week with themes for each day. Students who 

participate in the Spirit Day themes will be entered into an additional raffle for the end of 

the week. Monday is Gurrie Gear Day – wear your favorite Gurrie Gear or blue and gold. 



Tuesday is Pajama Day – wear your comfiest school-appropriate sleepwear. Wednesday 

is Look-Alike Day – coordinate with a friend or friends to dress alike. Thursday is 

Throwback Thursday – Dress like they did in the 90s, 80s, 70s…or even earlier. Friday is 

Crazy Footwear Day – wear your funkiest socks, shoes, or other footwear (that still 

qualifies as functional footwear).  

 

 
 

 

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


